TEE OCEAN TRANSPORT 00., LID.

Kobe:- May 24, 1939.

Lloyd's Register of shipping,
KOBE

Dear 8irs:-

With regard to the classification of the above
mentioned vessel, with your Society, we beg to advise that the
ownere are not desirous to continue her classification and
therefore, would request that you please be governed accordingly.

We are, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

THE OCEAN TRANSPORT CO., LTD.
(siggod) S. Kurihara

superintendent Department.
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